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Press Release 

Santoro and Georgetti Consulting is honored and excited to announce that Sam Ferguson is being 
added to our company’s name. Ferguson, Santoro and Georgetti Educational Consultants (“FS&G”) will 
continue to produce the same outstanding outcomes for client institutions around the globe as we have 
during our first nine years in business. 

FS&G welcomes Sam’s initial to the company name and we look forward to the many years of continued 
success with our new partner, Mr. Samuel Ferguson. 

The new company name reflects Sam’s commitment to assisting client institutions in the same manner 
that he did as the Executive Director of the Florida Commission for Independent Education (“CIE”) for 
40 years.  His belief that institutions are taxpayers and not tax takers is shared by the entire FS&G staff. 

Sam’s attitude and perseverance to ensuring universities, colleges and schools have trusted, accurate, 
clearly communicated advice and guidance will continue to assist our client institutions in adhering to 
licensing and accrediting matters that provide the highest levels of student outcomes. 

We were incredibly humbled when Sam joined our organization earlier this year and now, we will 
continue to honor his years of military service to our country and to the CIE that he helped create and 
lead for so many years. 

If your institution could benefit from FS&G representation and having one of the most experienced 
leadership teams working with your staff, please email G@sandgconsult.com or call 407-257-8568 to 
discuss your endeavor. We will be happy to discuss the opportunity and present our team and the 
advantages we provide to our FS&G client institutions. 

For more information: 

Chris Georgetti 
Co-Founder and CEO


